
 

 

TVKC Board meeting July 28, 2008  
 
Unfinished business:  response to letter with regard removal of dog from agility class was written and the 
response included the sentiment that no further action will be taken by TVKC board. 
 
Membership:  dues must be turned in by Nov. 5 meeting if member wishes to receive membership card 
and awards at the Christmas party. 
 
Classes:  Ron moved and Brian seconded that club members can organize informal classes--no teacher-- 
that would be open to anyone who meets class criteria for  self supporting and fixed overhead charges.  If 
classes use equipment, then there is a further charge.  Passed. 
 
New business:  Donna moved that equipment which is being sold be listed in the TVKC newsletter under 
the ad section;  first to reply, gets it.  Seconded by Becky F and passed. 
 
Fall mailing:  renewals due by October meeting; deadline for awards and membership cards by Nov. 
meeting; 
 
September meeting on the third:  coffee and dessert.   
 
Honorary membership granted to Phil Goldstein, who will be deployed to Iraq in August. 
 
Ron will get times and prepayment to TV Fairgrounds for fall classes. 
 
RPOD discussed and members will participate. 
 
May show needs a new parking person:  Brian volunteered to accept the parking position.  Terri will 
train him this year.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30. 
Respectfully submitted, Becky Gatterdam 


